
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The YMCA has received a donation of books for your children to read, 

enjoy and keep at home. We have put together a schedule for you to pick 

up your child’s books at Robert L. Craig School from 11am-1pm on 

the following days: 

 

Thursday, May 28, 2020- (Pre-K, Kindergarten, and 1st Grade) 

Friday, May 29, 2020- (2nd, 3rd, and 4th) 

Monday, June 1st, 2020- (5th and 6th) 

Tuesday, June 2nd, 2020- (7th and 8th) 

 
 

 

**If you live in the Vanguard or Metropolitan mobile home parks, you 

may pick up your child’s books at the lunch distribution table from 

9am -11am on the corresponding days.**  


